
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Ms DanguolÖ BublienÖ

President

Supreme Court of Lithuania
Gynejq 6

LT-01109 Vilnius
LITHUANIA

Tartu,25 June2025

Dear President BublienÖ,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude you for organising the meeting "Exchange of Best
Practices in Organizing Daily Work Between Legal Staff of the Supreme Courts of the Baltic
States" in Vilnius on 19-20 June 2025. Although trilateral meetings between the Supreme
Courts of the Baltic States have long been a valued tradition, this recent meeting provided a
unique opportunity for the legal staff to establish contacts, strengthen ties, and exchange best
practices. I am hopeful that the tradition of organising such meetings will be continued in the
future.

our delegation's special appreciation goes to Ms Edita KisielienÖ and Ms Justina ZokaitÖ for
organizing such a smooth and fruitful meeting. Everything was perfectly arranged, and the
warTn and professional atmosphere was truly appreciated.

Please accept, President BublienÖ, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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